July 19, 1974

Mr, Sarkis V. Kish
Oriental Rugs
123 South Main Street
Memphis, Tenn,

Dear Mr. Kish:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of
$50.00 which you were kind enough to give to the Cathedral.
Enclosed is our Receipt No. 18754,

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate

Encl,



